
To whom it may concern,  

 

I vehemently oppose the project of expanding the wastr mountain in the West.  

 

The landfill has already had significant problems in meeting its legal and regulatory requirements 

and I only imagine it will get worse if the expansion goes ahead. 

 

Please consider the growth in population and development that is taking place in Wyndham. The 

last thing needed is a landfill which will impact this progress. 

 

Kind regards, 

(Wyndham resident) 

 
 




